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Student Voice 12-02-2018 
Matters Arising 
 
Date Raised Action Who Update 
13/02/2017 It is proposed to ask Sports Council to purchase the Ties, 

which could then be sold by the Students’ Association. VP 
SEBE to speak to Sports Council.  

VP SEBE The VP SEBE raised the matter with the Sports Council. Sports 
Council will need to decide if they wish to take this forward.  

27/11/2017 VP SEBE to update on progress for alignment of 
Postgraduate Research students start date in line with the 
academic calendar. 

VP SEBE This is an objective for the VP SEBE and will be addressed within the 
VP SEBE Full Time Officer Report.  

27/11/2017 For the Sports Council Chair and the Societies Council 
Chair to the meeting when the Student President meets 
with the with the new General Manager of BaxterStorey, 
the GCU Catering Provider.  

Student 
President 

The Student President has arranged a meeting that has been 
arranged for week beginning 12th February 2018.  

27/11/2017 The Student President said he would find out more about 
SUB TV and communicate to Student Voice. 

Student 
President 

Subtv is a youth broadcasting channel delivering an audience of 1.2M 
18-24's across TV, digital and mobile platforms in the UK. The 
network consists of 80+ sites in Universities nationwide.  
 
Featuring in-house curated playlists and specialist music industry 
takeovers, Subtv also boasts an interactive playlisting app and 
control panel system for on-demand music programming. 
 
The 24/7 music channel is curated specifically for the student 
audience, with the ability to switch screens to key live sporting 
events or local events. Playlists can also be created locally. There are 
restrictions through the app to prevent repeat play. 
 
More information about SUB TV can be found: 
http://www.sub.tv/about/.  

http://www.sub.tv/about/
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27/11/2017 The Student President to establish with BaxterStorey on 
any concerns for the Radio Station to be played out in the 
Re:Union Bar & Grill.  
 
Student Voice can then decide whether to vote on the 
create policy on the play out of Radio Caley.  

Student 
President 

The Student President confirmed with the University that the 
Re:Union Bar & Grill space belongs to the Students’ Association as 
part of its Building Licence Agreement. Therefore the operational 
decision to play out music is with the Students’ Association. 
BaxterStorey were consulted and were ambivalent to it’s playout.  
 
Student Voice needs to decide whether the existing policy is 
approved, with any improvements.   

27/11/2017 The Student President to find out what music license 
covers the Re:Union Bar & Grill 

Student 
President 

The Students’ Association holds a Performing Right Society (PRS) for 
Music Limited license and a Phongraphic Performance Limited (PPL) 
license that covers the Re:Union Bar & Grill.   

27/11/2017 Reduce the 5 Working Day Notice for room and Equipment 
Idea was agreed to be explored further.  

Student 
President 

Trustee Board takes the position that the policy remains the same 
and aspirationally bookings will be done as quickly as possible but 
can be challenging at key periods.    

27/11/2017 To establish whether ticketed events are allowed in the 
Re:Union Bar & Grill and to establish any protocols. 

Student 
President 

It was clarified that the licence did not prevent ticketed events in a 
sectioned area within the Re:Union Bar & Grill. It is anticipated that 
this would be a roped off section. Protocols, such as minimum 
numbers, has still to be established.  

27/11/2017 The Student President to liaise with University on 
replacement hand dryers. 

Student 
President 

A meeting has been arranged for 6th February 2018 to discuss the 
matter and will feedback at Student Voice.   

27/11/2017 The Editor asked that in the future could the Clerk send 
out a notification of the deadline date for when 
papers/reports are due from all individuals/groups for 
Student Voice.  

Clerk An email was sent out on 30th January 2018 as a reminder for  verbal 
updates at the next meeting of Student Voice. The date for agenda 
items was added to the Student Voice page on the website. 

 


